
 

 
CIR/29/18-19                                                                                                                            Date: 22nd October, 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are happy to announce that Pre-primary section will be celebrating ‘Green Day’ on the 25th of 
October 2018, Thursday. Kindly send green objects to reinforce the concept (eg.Toys, Soft toys, 
Mugs, cups). 
Looking forward for your co-operation.  

 
Regards, 
Principal  
 
 
 

Tattva School 
Kumbalgodu, 
Bangalore - 560064 
 


